
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

The Permian Basin Metropolitan Planning 
Organization (MPO) has been evaluating the 

potential for an interregional corridor to provide 
freight and vehicular connectivity in and around 

the urbanized Midland-Odessa area. 

 

Provide your Comment! 
 

What:  The Planning team is conducting a final town hall to receive input on potential corridors 
that provide opportunity for better connectivity within the Permian Basin region. 
We will be presenting and discussing results of the screening and analysis process, and 
next steps for completing the PEL Study! 

When:  August 23rd, 2022 
12:15 PM in Odessa or  6 PM in Midland 

Where:  12:15 PM @ Odessa College Campus | Saulsbury Campus Center Building 
201 W University Blvd | Joe Zant Community Room, 2nd Floor (lunch provided)    

6:00 PM @ Hispanic Cultural Center of Midland | 1311 E. Wadley Ave 

Please contact Cameron Walker at cwalker@permianbasinmpo.com or visit the MPO’s website 
(www.permianbasinmpo) or Facebook page (www.facebook.com/pbmpo) for further questions. 
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